
 
From: Dave & Sue Parker [mailto   
Sent: 10 May 2018 08:26 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade, Hythe 
 
 
 
NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I OBJECT strongly to this road being closed and any planning permission being granted.  
 
Many groups like National Heritage etc are totally against this whole project and are not 
recommending it be passed yet Shepway District Council, now Folkestone & Hythe District council, 
seem to be steam rolling ahead with it!  
 
They have just spent a fortune putting in parking meters and now, 10 days after they became 
operational (it took longer as they had to move them from one side of the road to the other!) they are 
talking about closing the road.  
 
Absolutely disgusted with their total lack of any common sense and complete waste of tax payers 
money. 

 
Yours  
Susan Parker 
Proud Hythe resident! 
 




